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This edition of the Best Offer Auction has just a few more days left after the 
final bidding weekend. I browsed the auction today and noticed that activity 
is beginning to pick up a bit but there are still many fine specimens that need 
opening bids. The opening bid levels are ridiculously low and I adjusted many 
of them this afternoon to drop the prices even lower! I hope this will add even 
more excitement as we count down the final days before the auction closes. 
  
If you haven't visited the auction yet, now is a great time to check it out and 
place a bid or two! Don't miss out on the low bid levels because they will only 
go higher from here. 
  
        The next auction update will be the final notice before the close.... 
  

* Direct Link to the Auction * 
   
Please e-mail if you have any questions. Thanks!  
  
Kevin 
  
PS - The Mineral Gallery, Inc now has its very own page on Facebook! Look 
us up and become a fan. It went online just today so it needs some work but 
lots more is to come. Photos, show info, links, chats and more! 
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